
Name Change from YASUTOMI & Associates to WisePlus IP Firm 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that our name has changed  
from “YASUTOMI & Associates” to “WisePlus IP Firm” effective on August 1st, 2022. 
 
 New firm name: WisePlus IP Firm 
  
 Our new name represents our determination to continue providing high-quality service and 
 more. (YASUTOMI=Y’s value + more, Y’s Plus=WisePlus) 
 

   
 
 
These changes will not impact our services or firm structures, and our address, phone/fax numbers will 
remain the same. 
 
Web pages in respective foreign languages are currently under construction. 
 
WisePlus IP Firm 
TRUST TOWER, 5-36, Miyahara 3-chome, 
Yodogawa-ku, Osaka 532-0003 Japan 
Tel : +81-6-6398-3535 Fax : +81-6-6398-3536 


